
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

Chatham County Police Department Investigating Shooting 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (April 25, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a shooting that occurred late Sunday night. 

 

Officers were called to the area of Nottingham and Robin Hood around 11 p.m. on April 24, 

2022, for a report of a shooting. Todd Benjamin, Jr., age 26, sustained life-threatening injuries 

and was transported to the hospital for treatment. 

 

Just moments before the shooting, residents reported seeing a man wearing all black carrying a 

gun walking down the street. At this time, no detailed description of the suspect is available.  

 

The investigation is continuing, and no arrests have been made.  

 

Anyone who believes they have information about this crime is asked to call Chatham County 

Police Department Detectives at 912-651-4717 or contact them through the department’s online 

tip form found here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips . They can also call Crime 

Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward.  
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